Amendment - Agenda ltem 7.1.2

Staff recommends rewording the recommendation from the Municipal Services Committee
which appears on tonight's agenda regarding the Managed Information Technology Services
Agreement with North Cowichan to provide clarity and ensure we are compliant with the
Community Charter. The amended recommendation reads as follows:

That, in accordance with Sec. 13 of the Community Charter, Council consent to the
establishment of the Managed Information Technology (IT) Services Agreement with the
District of North Cowichan for the provision of IT support services commencing in
September 2015 for an initial three year term at a cost not to exceed $75,000 for the first
year and an inflationary increase for years thereafter; and further, that the Mayor and
Corporate Officer be authorized to sign the agreement.




